
Thumbs Up for Downtown Momentum 
 
In a landscape of doom and gloom for much 2020 thus far, there is a glimmer of positivity on 
the horizon.  The City of Orinda has been slowly plugging away at a revised Downtown Precise 
Plan (DPP) that will address at long last a decades old conversation about how to thoughtfully 
modernize Orinda’s Downtown district.  Much work has been done to identify ‘existing 
conditions’ including current zoning, land usage and structures and Orinda’s DPP would update 
the City’s downtown development standards and create objective design standards for multi-
family residential and mixed-use projects.   
 
This update is necessary on many levels.  First, to help Orinda attract quality development 
which will in turn entice quality businesses and increase vitality in our Downtown District.  
Secondly, it will allow Orinda to make decisions on how to incorporate housing into our 
Downtown district in a thoughtful way that is in keeping with the City’s unique personality and 
aesthetic.   
 
It is no longer a question of whether Orinda needs to update and change to allow for 
modernization and revitalization, but how we will do so on our own terms.  Applause to our 
City Planning Department and City Council for diving in and doing the work to keep the future 
of Orinda’s Downtown in the hands of Orinda’s citizens for generations to come! 
 
 
 


